
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 Thank you all for your continued prayers for our deputation ministry and 

future church plant in Butte, Montana.  November and December have been slow 

months, but January is already getting pretty full for us.  We look forward to the 

meetings we have scheduled in the coming months.  With Christmas quickly 

approaching, we are staying very busy with events at our home church and within our 

extended families.  I am sure many of you are the same way. 

 I would ask that you continue praying that God will open the doors for 

churches to share our ministry with.  In that, we look forward to the day that I can 

leave my job and go full time on deputation.  We are very grateful for the 

opportunities that God has allowed for us so far, and we know He is only getting 

started. 

 As we have meetings scheduled in a couple Hispanic churches for next year, 

we are also working on getting our video presentation translated with subtitles so the 

Spanish speaking individuals will be able to more easily follow along with it.  Please 

pray that this process will go smoothly as well, and that it will meet the need for those 

churches and more down the road. 

Luke 10:1 records:  “the Lord appointed other seventy also, and sent them two 

and two before his face into every city and place...”  We are continuing to pray that 

God would burden and call another family to go along side of us to assist in the 

ministry.  Please pray with us that God would provide who He desires to go with us. 

 I thank you for your continued support as we work toward what God has in 

store for us in this ministry of deputation.  We can’t wait to see how God moves on 

the hearts of individuals and churches for Christ!  The people of Butte need the 

Gospel.  Continue to pray with us as we go!  We wish you all a Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year!  

Thank you to the following churches for hosting us recently: 

11/29 Faith Baptist Church Germanton, NC 
12/13 Northwood Baptist Church Yadkinville, NC 

 

In Christ, 

Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 

 

December 15, 2017 


